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I am in strong opposition of repealing our rights to vote by mail. Our citizens deserve 

this ability as it has driven Oregonians to vote far more, and allows for those with 

disabilities to engage politically in a much easier fashion. Voting by mail does not 

cause election or voter fraud, and is one of the greatest feats of living in Oregon and 

it's political landscape. 


